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Weekly News – 15th September 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

The children have had a great first full week. They have completed tasks set 
with great enthusiasm. We hope that you have all received your child’s new 
reading books.  

There has been a change in PE slots for Foxglove Class and they will be 
having indoor PE on Wednesday instead of Friday.   

English 
The children have enjoyed talking about their toy to the whole class. 
They have worked hard on their listening skills and paid respect to the 
person talking by sitting nicely and not interrupting them when they 
spoke. The children also asked many thoughtful questions.  

Talking Point … Ask your parents or grandparents to tell you about 
the toys that they played with when they were young. What materials 
were they made from?   

Maths 
In Maths we have been looking at ordering numbers and counting on 
from a given number. The children have completed many hands-on 
activities such as number puzzles, finding the missing numbers on a 
hundred square, threading numbers using paper plates and working 
on number/object correlation.    

Topic 
In Science this week we have looked at different materials. We have 
named them and grouped them into different categories as well as 
looking at their properties. We have also discussed the material that 
their own toy is made of.  

This week we will be sending your child’s Maths and Science book to be 
covered in tacky back plastic. Please can you bring them back to school on Monday. Many thanks.  
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Plea for helpers to tidy the KS1 
library. We will need 1 parent 
from each class to come on 
Friday 22nd September from 
9am. Please let your TA or 
class teacher know if you are 
willing to help! Many thanks, 
KS1. 

  

Phonics 
We have been looking and consolidating initial sounds and have been revising and learning new 

digraphs.  
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